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22 August 2017 
 
 
Richard 
 
By email: fyi-request-6349-75vc353e@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Richard 

Information Request – Type 3 MAN appliance  

I refer to your official information request dated 4 August 2017 regarding Type 3 MAN appliance. 
 
On 4 August you requested a details on the appliance movements once the Type 3 MAN rollout 
recommences and a detailed log of all Type 3 MAN incidents.  On 10 August you made a further 
request for previous movements of Type 3 MAN appliances.  We would like to seek further 
clarification of the Type 3 MAN appliance incidents you are referring to.  Can you please clarify 
whether you are seeking the incidents attended by Type 3 MAN appliances or faults?  
 
Please note, any clarification or amendment of a request may be considered to be a new request 
for the purpose of calculating the maximum statutory timeframe for response—see section 
15(1AA) of the OIA. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Louise Robinson 
Ministerial Services Coordinator, Office of the Chief Executive 
 

 


